Steven SeEe

From: Todd Westgate <t.westgate75@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 2:44 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Bill H5859

Hi I'm a proud residence of Portsmouth Ri,
I support this bill this be great for the community and
Small businesses.

Thanks Todd Westgate

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone




